
Chairman’s Report  

Croft Parish Meeting May 9th 2016 

 

Thank you all for attending 

Since the last meeting in May 2015 there have been many changes within the Council. 

In July we appointed a new Clerk – Mrs Christine Newton, Cllr Mr C Pain was co- opted onto the 

Council in September, and a New Village Hall caretaker was appointed in November. 

The Parish Council are planning to purchase 2 new notice boards for the Village and our thanks go to 

Cllr Mrs P Cooper for the grant of £500 towards this project. 

The Parish Council were able to donate £275.00 towards the cutting of the Church grass, sadly 

however the Parish Paths Partnership has ceased, therefore the Parish Council will no longer be able 

to arrange the cutting of the local footpaths. 

Work has continued on the Village Hall, with many of the repairs and improvements completed, 

further plans are now being formulated to replace the Village Hall sign.  There are also plans to 

landscape the Garden and carry out work on the trees, making it a pleasant place to sit. I would like 

to thank Cllr Mr P Vokes and Mr Jim Childs for their efforts, with all aspects of the Village Hall 

management. 

I would also like to thank the local residents that have cleaned the memorial and our contractors 

who have taken care of the fields and Hedges around the village. 

 

 

 

 


